
SIR MUTHA SCHOOL 
 
10 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform you that the Canteen will not be operational on 
Monday, the 13th of June 2022. 
 
We request you to send Snacks / Lunch for your child with 
adequate water. 
 
We will inform you via email as soon as we are ready to resume 
the sale of Snacks / Lunch. 
Thanking you 
  
Yours sincerely 

  
  
Mrs. Samira Tandon 
Principal Jr. School 
 


